Information to Enter Manidoo Baawaatig for Meetings or Special Events

Everyone attending a meeting or event in at 7 Generations Education Institute will
be required to enter thru our main doors with a mask on and go thru a screening
procedure.

Then they proceed to auditorium or meeting room.

Please ensure all your participants are double vaccinated and bring that proof and
their ID when entering our auditorium or meeting.

There will be a separate check in form that must be filled out as you enter
auditorium or meeting room.

Also please remind instructor and participants that masks must be always worn in
the auditorium and in the hallways to and from.

Parking is available in front of the school or parking lot in the west end of the
property. Please don not park in the other designated parking areas.

Should have any questions please contact Mark Duggan
807 467 7639
markd@7generations.org




